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Purpose/Background:

The State of Illinois requires the Board of Education to approve the Consolidated District Plan.

Annually, the District submits a grant to qualify for Title I, II, III, IV and IDEA funds. This year, the State has 

again consolidated the plan for all these grants into one Consolidated District Plan (CDP). The plan includes 

a series of questions on a wide range of programming topics. The CDP must be approved in order to apply 

for funds in the individual grant areas.

Fiscal Impact:

The Consolidated District Plan comes with no direct fiscal impact. However, completion and approval of the 

plan allows the District to apply for the funds that have been allocated in Title, IDEA, and ESSER Grants.

Recommendation:

It is the Administration’s recommendation that the Board of Education approve the FY26 Consolidated 

District Plan.
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